
Opting-out of Paperless Billing
In an e�ort to deliver a more secure, convenient and eco-friendly way to 
receive your bills, Reliant Medical Group will auto-enroll all patients with 
MyChart accounts in paperless billing starting July 31, 2023.  This means you 
will no longer receive paper billing statements in the mail.

If you’d like to opt-out of paperless billing, login to MyChart before July 31st 
and follow these steps: 

 1. Click on the Opt-Out button on this announcement on your MyChart login page

 You may have to scroll down on your homepage to see this announcement.

 2. On the next screen, click “No thanks”
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3. Click “receive paper statements”

If you are having di�culty changing your preferences, please contact 
our Patient Financial Services team at (508) 368-5500.

2. Select “cancel paperless billing” at bottom of screen

If you’re already enrolled in paperless billing and want to change back 
to paper statements:

 1. Click on Billing Summary from your main menu

MyChart® is a registered trademark of Epic Systems Corporation.


